Avon Park and Recreation Commission

Commissioners: Carl Fischer Chairman

Barbara Littlefield Vice Chair Stephan McCarthy Commissioner

Dan Hart Commissioner Ben Chapman Commissioner 2017 NOV - 7 AH 1: 02
TOWN GLERK

September 26, 2017

Avon Park and Recreation met at 6:30 with Following members present Carl Fischer Chair, Barbara Littlefield Vice Chair, Stephen McCarthy, Dan Hart, and Ben Chapman.

Minutes from previous meeting were tabled to the next meeting.

The warrants were signed.

Teen Program:

There was an update from Chair on Shanna's email to the commission. The chair presented job descriptions for Director and Counselors as well as policy for collecting registration and field trip Moneys. Which there was a motion by Dan seconded by Stephen voted and approved unanimously.

Fields Maintenance:

Commissioner McCarthy stated he was approached by Athletic Director who inquired about the construction of new Police station on Fagan Dr where the High School Softball field is located. The concern is the time table of construction and parking availability. It has been discussed that Little League will have to move their connect box from current location has spoken with member of building Committee and trying to work out a plan going forward. The Athletic Director is starting the planning of the schedule for Girls Softball. The board instructed member McCarthy that we would be in touch with the chair of the designer selection committee as of right now believes it will be some time first week in June or there about. There also concerns about the Noonan Field to the rear of the high school. Which needs material and conditioner added to in field which the chair will reach out to DPW director and try to come up with a plan going forward. Stephen needs to hire a contractor to correct some issues at the Fagan drive shed. Before we order doors for it.

Noonan Storage Shed: There was a lengthy discussion about this as what to do with the items in the shed had a lot to do with Stage productions. We would contact Amanda Pyne to see if she can use any of the items.

Our next meetings would be October 10, 24, 2017 at 6:30PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Carl Fischer

Carl Fischer Chair
Avon Park and Recreation commission